Martha Edwards

I dislike the process of piping pressurized scentless gasses through Chester County and every other
location. Methane leaks that remain from centuries-old wells and the potential for additional leaks
that endanger life after the initial disruption of installing these pipes through vulnerable territories,
especially karst formations is to likely. It smacks of a failure to properly evaluate total risk versus
return. Risks are carried by those not associated with the fossil fuel companies and their
transportation subsidiaries, while they through improper cost accounting and therefore cheap
installations reap the benefits in their booked profits from their lack of environmental and safety
concerns. These structures and their conduits should not be permitted, let alone sponsored by our
governments. renewable energy is vastly safer and better for all concerns.



